
Humanitarian projects implemented
by the UN World Food Programme
discussed with the Country Director of
the Republic of Moldova

Today, December 5, 2024, Deputy Prime Minister for Reintegration Oleg Serebrian had
a working meeting with Mrs. Katrien Ghoos, Country Director of the UN World Food
Programme (WFP) in the Republic of Moldova.

Programs and lines of assistance available from the World Food Programme, both
started and in the planning process and aimed at providing various categories of
humanitarian aid throughout the Republic of Moldova, were put to discussion.

It was agreed to maintain constant coordination with the Bureau for Reintegration
Policies on activities carried out within the perimeter of the Transnistrian region and
the Security Zone.


